
 
 
 
 
Army & Air Force Exchange Service  
3911 S. Walton Walker Blvd  
Dallas, TX 75236-1598  
 
Subject: Vendor Compliance Rate Increase for DC Infractions 
 
 
Suppliers:  
 
Due to increased distribution costs, beginning 1 April 2015, the Exchange will be adjusting 
Vendor Compliance rates for distribution center (DC) infractions which have remained 
constant since the program was introduced in 2006.   
   
Only DC rates will be affected, all other recovery rates will remain the same.  
 
All compliance rates are posted in the Vendor Compliance programs in the Exchange Partners 
On-Line (EPOL) and the “Doing Business with the Exchange” sites listed below. 
 
EPOL Site:   
 https://partners.aafes.com/EPOL/Login.aspx 
 
Doing Business Site:   
http://www.aafes.com/about-exchange/doing-business/vendor-compliance.htm 
 
Please direct any questions regarding the Vendor Compliance program to coop@aafes.com. 
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